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Thank you to the parents who attended the Curriculum Presentations. For those who were not able to attend

the presentations, the information has been added to the Federation website, please see the link below.

https://www.burleyandsopleyfederation.org.uk/page/?title=A+Curriculum+with+HEART&pid=3954

https://www.burleyandsopleyfederation.org.uk/page/?title=A+Curriculum+with+HEART&pid=3954


Next Friday, on the last day of this half term, the
Friends of Sopley School will be holding 'Treat Friday',

after school at pick up time, on the school field.
Treats will cost £1 per item.

All funds raised will go towards our lovely school so
please help support our amazing FSS Team and helpers!

The FSS Need You!
If you are interested in joining the FSS team to help with

organising and fundraising events please email the FSS at

friendsofsopleyschool@hotmail.com

mailto:friendsofsopleyschool@hotmail.com



